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A Letter from My Great-Grandfather 
Introduction by Kelly Sinkler 

 
In 1953, my great-grandfather, Joseph Sinkler, wrote a letter to his daughter Frances “Saz” Sinkler about 
our family history (the Sinklers and Kings).  Since Joe went into detail about his childhood in Lackawanna 
County, PA, I thought the historical society would like a copy of the letter. I included the 1880 census in 
which he is five years old so you can see to which family he belonged. Names are shaded in blue.   

 

 
  

Railway company postcard dated October 5, 1906 

Photo and captions courtesy of Kelly Sinkler 

 

When they worked the railroad, they would be away from home for a long time, so the railway company 
would make these postcards for them and write them for the men and send them to their families so that 
their families knew they were still alive and working.  There were no phones and working men tend not to 
write, so the company took over that task. 



 
 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo and captions courtesy of Kelly Sinkler 
 

Joe and his co-workers on the railroad.  He was very tall at 6’5”ish, I think he is the tall guy standing on 
the ground in front of the train, third from right. When Joe moved to Chicago, he eventually opened or ran 
a railway supply business on Michigan Avenue and ran that for the rest of his career. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo and captions courtesy of Kelly Sinkler 

Annie and Joe with a train in the background.  The photo was from his railway supply store days; thus, 
Annie and Joe appear older. 



 
 

1880 Census 
Courtesy of Kelly Sinkler 


